
Inside		

this	issue	
Football Latest............................. 3 

A�er School Clubs News ............. 3 

ICT Update  ................................. 4 

Reports  ....................................... 5 

Office Reminders  ........................ 5 

PE Kit  .......................................... 5 

 

 

 W 
elcome back to the Sum-

mer term – how quickly 

this year has flown!  

The children made a fantas/c start to 

the term last week, and have se2led 

quickly into their learning. It is a par/c-

ularly busy /me for year 2 and year 6 

as they con/nue to prepare for their 

end of key stage assessments and we 

feel confident that their hard work will 

pay off. There was an amazing turnout 

for the year 6 Easter School with 21 of 

the children giving up the chance of a 

lie-in for the first week! It is appropri-

ate that our value word for May is PER-

SEVERANCE!   

Thank you for your con/nued support 

in making sure your children are well-

prepared for their tests this week.. 

Year	6	focus	on	end	of	

key	stage	assessments		
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Enjoying our learning… 

            ...aiming for excellence. 

Year	3	and	

Year	6		do	

some	Spring	

Gardening		
See	Page	2	

DEDICATION: Year 6 students  
working during Easter School 
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Spring has arrived, and at last 

we are able to get outside and 

start to plant up our vegetable 

beds. This year, we have used 

the profits from the farm shop, 

to buy in a series of baby 

plants, rather than grow them 

from seed, as we did last year.  

We have used a company 

called ‘Rocket Gardens’ who 

deliver the plants at the ideal 

stage for plan/ng out and, 

more importantly, they should 

also be ready for harves/ng 

during term /me rather than in 

the middle of the holidays! 

We also, thanks to Health For 

Life, have new fence around 

the growing area. This is a living 

willow fence, which will con/n-

ue to sprout shoots and soon 

become more of a hedge than 

a fence. It will help keep the 

vegetable beds separate to the 

playground, whilst s/ll allowing 

the children access. Well done 

to Mr Evans for plan/ng up the 

fence and so carefully (and 

beau/fully) weaving the canes. 

The gardening club have al-

ready been very ac/ve in weed-

ing and preparing the beds for 

plan/ng, so well done Year 6 

for all the hard work so far. 

We sincerely hope that the 

plants thrive and flourish, and 

trust that we will once again be 

able to open our farm shop 

with the crops (and eggs), 

which we have grown our-

selves. We will also keep an eye 

on the vegetables we can pickle 

or fruits we can turn into jam 

as the year progresses. 

Planting	Planting	

and	fencing	and	fencing	

for	Spring	for	Spring	

gardeninggardening		



Page 3 

Bells Farm has won  the Small 

Schools trophy -  a compe//on for 

schools in the Kings Norton district.  

  

We played matches at home and 

away against Princethorpe,  St 

Mary’s CE and The Orchards and 

came out on top! . We are so 

proud of the whole team. Here is 

the roll of honour: 

  

• Jervay Beech 

• Alex Jones 

• Jaabir Farah 

• Klaudiusz Zdulski 

• Reece Andrews 

• Leyton Langstone 

• Jacob Larcombe 

• Jamie Parker 

• Levi Moulton 

 

We will be geKng the trophy in 

the next two weeks to add to our 

silverware. Well done Bells Farm! 

Bells	Farm	win	district	Bells	Farm	win	district	

football	tournamentfootball	tournament		

After	School	Clubs	
A�er schools clubs have once again proved extremely 

popular with the children and we are sorry if your 

child was disappointed this /me round in not securing 

a place. The teachers and coaches are working hard to 

keep widening the possibili/es for clubs, and we will 

be working with School Council to find the best ways 

forward for next year and to keep improving the pro-

vision.  
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Bells	Farm	

ICT	update	
Follow us on 

Twi�er 

@bellsfarm 

REMINDER 

ICT A�er School Club 

Every Tuesday 3pm 

Compu�ng A�er School Club 

Every Wednesday 3pm 

On this page we will keep you up-to-date with any  

ICT news from our school, and highlight any general ICT and E-Safety issues 

that may affect you or your child. 

Mathletics	

for	Year	5	
Following the success of our Early 

Bird sessions for year 6 on Math-

le/cs, we are opening this invita/on 

to year 5 children a�er half term. 

Mathle/cs is an online program in 

which the children complete maths 

ac/vi/es and play maths games  - 

o�en compe/ng against children 

around the world! It has proved to 

be highly successful in improving 

children’s maths skills. The sessions 

will be on Tuesday and Friday 

mornings from 8.30 am. A le2er will 

follow next week. 

 

Access anywhere, any�me! 

Your child has a Mathle/cs 

username and password, they can 

use  it in school or at home. Parents 

and carers should encourage their 

child to use Mathle/cs at home to 

improve their numeracy skills. 

If you need further details on ac-

cessing Mathle/cs at home, please  

ask your child to see Mr Baddhan. 
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The children’s reports will 

be going out a�er half term 

– by 9th June at the latest. 

You will also have the op-

portunity to make an ap-

pointment to see your 

child’s class teacher on the 

12th June should you wish 

to discuss the report. 

Welcome to Miss Williams 
(pictured left), our new year 1 
class teacher. Welcome also to 
Miss Drennan who has joined Mrs 
Sabir in year 2 for the summer 
term to strengthen our key stage 1 
team further.  

New	staff	Reports	

Reminders	from	

the	of+ice	
 
Please make 
sure you 
phone the 
office if your 
child is ab-
sent for any 
reason. If we 
do not hear 
from you, we 
then have to make contact with you 
straight away. If we are unable to 
contact you on the numbers held in 
the office, we will then conduct a 
“safe and well” check at home. This 
is in the interests of safeguarding. 
Please ensure that you keep us up-
dated with any change of contact 
details. Many thanks. 
 
Please ensure that all monies are 
given to the office in a sealed enve-
lope with your child’s details on the 
front. Can you please make sure that 
dinner monies are paid on a Monday 
morning every week (£10.25 per 
week) for your child. 
 
As clubs have started now, please 
ensure you collect your child on time. 

PE	Kit	
Just in case you are doing some early shopping for 
September, we have made the decision to  keep the 
future PE kit very simple. For new or replacement 
kits, a plain white t-shirt, blue or black shorts and 
black pumps should be worn. We do not expect you 
to replace the present house colour kit until your child 
is ready for a new one. 

As you know we are try-
ing to make sure that all 
children get as much op-
portunity as possible to go 
on curricular trips and 
visits. We have heavily 
subsidised all trips, as we 
appreciate that money 
can be tight – especially if 
you have more than one 
child! However, a contri-
bution payment plan can 

be arranged  - please just 
ask at the office.  

We appreciate all the sup-
port you have given to 
help ensure that the cur-
riculum remains rich and 
wide through these visits, 
but as you will appreciate 
we may have to cancel a 
trip if insufficient contribu-
tions are received. 

Trips	and	Visits	



Date Events  

  Farm shop available for produce  
every Monday  3pm – 3.15pm  
Parent Volunteer to Y6,Y5 and Y4 
for gardening every Tuesday  
afternoons  

12th May 
14th May 
14th May 

SATs week Year 6 
Wed -  Y5 Cricket: Moseley 10 – 2pm 
Wed -  Y3/4 Golf: Tidbury Green Golf 
Course (after school) 
  

19th May 
22nd May 
  

Mon – Y6 transition travel workshop 
Thu – Closed – Elections 
  

2nd June Fri – School reports out to parents 
  

9th June 
 
13th June 
  

Thurs – Parents’ evening (optional -  if 
you wish to discuss your child’s report) 
Fri – Y6 First aid workshop 

16th June 
 
19th June 

Year 1 phonics screening test throughout 
the week 
Thurs - Year 4 peer mediation training 

27th June Fri - Sports Day 

30th June 
1st July 
3rd July 
7th-8th July 

Y5 Bikeability all week 
Tue – Full GB meeting 
Thurs – Year 4 peer mediation training 
New Reception induction 

9th July Wed – Y6 & Y5 to Symphony Hall Music 
Festival 
  

18h July Fri – Last day of term 

 

Term	Planner	 After	School	Clubs	

  3.00pm- 4.00pm  

Monday  Athletics Year 3-6  
  

Tuesday  Cookery – Year 3 
ICT – Year 3-6 
Art – Reception, Y1, Y2 
Choir – Year 3-6 
Gardening – Year 6  

Wednesday  Multiskills – Year 1-3 
Computing – Year 5-6 
Gaelic – Year 3-6  

Thursday  French Year 1-6 
Art – Year 5-6 

Friday  Tennis – Year 4-6 
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Value Words 

This Term 
 

May -   Perseverance               

June - Happiness 

July - Hope 
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We break up on Friday 18 th July. Children  
return to school after the holiday  

on Thursday 4 th September. 


